
Dear Councellor, 

I am sending you my objection to the building planning permission for the detailed 
below. 
I urge the Council to consider the needs of our Community to protect our Green areas 
for the bebefit of physiological and mental health of its people. Destroying such a large 
Green Area within our perimeter is as if someone is removing a breathing LUNG from a 
body. The Council must consider the views of the people who live and pay for the 
sustainability of our local area.

I strongly object as our children deserve to have a better life. They already suffered 
troumendous losses from our mistakes. This is a huge local mistake.

3,000 new houses at a ‘deeply green’ ‘sustainable urban extension’ referred to as ‘Chase 
Park’ (also known as Vicarage Farm) on the open Green Belt countryside next to Trent 
Park either side of the A110 (Enfield Road) between Oakwood and Enfield town (Policy 
SP PL 10, pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11);

3,000 new houses in a ‘sustainable settlement’ at Crews Hill with the potential for longer 
term expansion up to 7,500 new homes right up to the M25. (Policy SP PL9, pages 77-80 
and Concept Plan Figure 3.10);

160 homes in Green Belt countryside at Hadley Wood (SA45: Land Between Camlet Way 
and Crescent Way, Hadley Wood, page 364);
Industrial and office development in the Green Belt near Rammey Marsh (SA52 page 372);

11 hectares of new industrial and storage and distribution use at what is currently 
agricultural land east of Junction 24 of the M25 at part of new Cottages and Holly Hill 
Farm within Enfield Chase (SA54, page 374);
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